HEADQUARTERS, SERVICES OF SUPPLY
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SIGNAL OFFICER
WASHINGTON, D. C.

October 5, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

The Chief Signal Officer desires me to acknowledge your communication dated September 14th addressed to General E. S. Adams, Adjutant General, which has been referred to this office for reply.

It is believed that the film referred to is Training Film 11-184, Conduct of Physical Training. Application for the loan of this film should be made to the Headquarters Seventh Service Command, Omaha, Nebraska.

Sincerely yours,

Charles F. Hoban, Jr.
Captain, Signal Corps

